Ref: HQCAA/1089/501/ATNR April | A 2021

MANDATORY DATA SUBMISSION THROUGH PASSTRACK APP
FOR INBOUND PASSENGERS TO PAKISTAN

In continuation to the measures being implemented to not only curb the
spread of COVID-19 in Pakistan but also streamline data submission and
Tracking through relevant platforms for passengers travelling to Pakistan, the
Competent Authority has mandated that effective May 01, 2021, submission
of complete requisite information / data through PassTrack App will be
mandatory for all passengers inbound to Pakistan.

2. This stipulation will be a mandatory requirement and no exceptions in
this regard shall be allowed. It will be the prime responsibility of airline
operators to ensure that all passengers travelling to Pakistan have submitted
complete information through the PassTrack App prior to commencement of
travel to Pakistan and any or all cases of non-compliance will be dealt with
strictly in accordance with applicable rules / regulations. Additionally,
requirement of submission of Health Declaration Form will cease from May
01, 2021, upon coming into effect of the mandatory requirement of submission
of information / data through PassTrack App.

3. All concerned are directed to ensure strict compliance.
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